RAPID CITY FIRE DEPARTMENT

RAPID CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT

Mike Maltaverne Karl Jegeris
Fire Chief Police Chief

December 11, 2014

Mayor Sam Kooiker
City Council Members
300 Sixth Street

Rapid City, SD 57701

RE: Summer Nights Event Permit Application

Dear Mayor Kooiker and City Council,

We have both been in contact with the Rapid City Downtown Association, Main Street Square
and Summer Nights groups recently as they collaborated to submit an event permit that all
groups support. They included us in the negotiations in the best interest of public safety.
We're confident that we can assist to mitigate any public safety risks with the proposed
Summer Concert Series and Summer Nights Events. Therefore, we support the approval of
these events.
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Mike Maltaverne Karl Jegeri
Fire Chief Chief of Police



